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School 

 

 

School Meals 
We will be commencing Lancashire 
Catering’s Spring Summer Menu, with 
week 3, on Monday 25th April. 
Please can all nursery and infant 
children choose their meal option over 
the Easter Holidays and return this to 
school before the 25th April. 
Thank you 

If any children and families would like to 
join Miss Wilson, in the beach clean-up 
day in Southport on Sunday 10th April. 
please meet her at Southport Beach‘s 
vehicle access point at 10.30am. She 
would love to see you all there. 

 
 

We are hoping for sunny weather after 
Easter, therefore please ensure you have 
applied sun cream, which will last all 
day, before coming to school. 
Please also ensure your child has a  
named water bottle in school. 

 
 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
 
4th April – 19th April – Easter Holidays, Bank 
Holiday & Inset Day back to school on 
Wednesday 20th April 
21st April – Lancashire Catering Services  
ST George’s Day Lunch (see cloakroom 
window for menu) 
2nd May – Bank Holiday 
3rd – Coffee morning 10.30am – 11.30am 
9th May – 13th May – Y6 SATS week 
10th May – Forest School Starts this week 
13th May – Pyjama Rama 
27th May – 6th June – Half Term & Inset day 
29th June – School Trip to Brockhole 
22nd July – School Finishes for the Summer 
Holidays.  

 

 

Friday 13th May 

 
 

On Friday 13 May, our school will be joining 
in with children all around the country in 
schools, nurseries, and at home by spending 
the day reading, enjoying, and sharing stories 
all in the comfort of their pyjamas. Your £1 
donation will help to rase vital funds to help 
every child get a bedtime story. 
 

Have a lovely Easter 
Mrs Hains & all the staff 

 
 

 

Coffee Mornings 

 
Coming soon! Coffee mornings run by 
our new members of the staff team, 
David and Lisa Willimas. 
David and Lisa have navigated the 
special needs system three times with 
their children and have a vast array of 
experience including applications for 
DLA, family fund and will help with any 
fears around navigating the special needs 
system. They would like to offer their 
help during these informal coffee 
mornings and would love to meet you all 
for a natter. 
These will start after Easter on Tuesday 
3rd May 10.30am -11.30am. Initially they 
will be held fortnightly but this may 
change depending on popularity. 

 

On behalf of the children we would like 
to thank Mr Collier for his very kind 

donation of Easter Eggs. 


